
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 16th December 2022 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all have a fantastic Christmas break with your families. 

Attendance 
 

Last week 42 children out 

of  55 received Dojo points 

for being in school all 

week. Unfortunately this is 

lower than last week. 

 Forest School  

 

Here are the groups for Forest School in 

January.  Please make sure that your 

child is wearing play clothes that you do 

not mind getting dirty with a change of 

clothes in a named bag. 

Monday 9th January 

RSD 

Thursday 12th January 

RAB 

Arthur 

Peyton  

Harry 

Daniel 

Amelia 

Wyatt 

Mollie 

Sophie 

Marley 

Matteo 

Naomi 

George A 

Neahve  

Harrison 

 

Lexie 

Jacob 

Daenerys 

Titan 

George F 

Jaxson 

Vienna 

Declan 

Isabelle 

Holly 

Jake 

Poppy 

Nathan 

Ripley 

Sully 

 

Phonics 
 

 

Here are the sounds we will be learning  

during the first week back at school… 

 

 

For example moon, spoon etc. 

 

 

 

For example book, foot etc. 

 

 

 

For example car, star etc. 

 

 

Please upload a short video on to Class 

Dojo of your child using the pure 

sounds talking about their objects.   

 

Over the Christmas break please  

remember to... 

 

chat 

 

play  

 

and read  

 

with your child on a daily basis. 

 

We look forward 

to seeing you all 

on Wednesday 4th 

January at 

8:40am. 


